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John McDonald was featured in a Law360 article discussing his return to Cozen O'Connor. “I

accomplished what I wanted to accomplish, which was to learn the inner workings of a Fortune 500

company and become a much more well-rounded business lawyer,” John told Law360.  “I always

knew at some point I’d return to a law firm and return to a courtroom, where I felt most comfortable.”

John also stated in the article that he has watched the firm's growth over the years with interest, but

many of the things that attracted him initially were the same 18 years later. 

To read the full article, click here.
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